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The European Council tasked the Eurogroup to come up with proposals within the next weeks. The
Commission will participate in these discussions and stands ready to assist, if supported by the
Eurogroup. This is required since the fiscal space for new instruments is limited as we are in the last
year of the MFF.

In parallel the Commission is working on proposals for the recovery phase within the existing treaties.

As a first step we are currently working on a full flexibilisation of existing funds - such as the structural
funds. This will provide immediate support.

To ensure recovery the Commission will propose changes in the MFF proposal that will allow to address
the fallout of the coronavirus crisis. This will include a stimulus package that will ensure that cohesion
within the Union is maintained through solidarity and responsibility.

At this juncture, the President is not excluding any options within the limits of the treaty.

Press contacts:
Eric MAMER (+32 2 299 40 73)
Dana SPINANT (+32 2 299 01 50)

General public inquiries: Europe Direct by phone 00 800 67 89 10 11 or by email

mailto:eric.mamer@ec.europa.eu
mailto:dana.spinant@ec.europa.eu
http://europa.eu/contact/
http://europa.eu/contact/call-us/index_en.htm
http://europa.eu/contact/write-to-us/index_en.htm

	Statement from Commission President von der Leyen on proposals to fight the economic effects of the coronavirus crisis

